
SERFF 7.10 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.10 was released to production on Thursday, November 17, 2016. The 7.10 release contains 
enhancements to SERFF Integration Services.  
 
 

Changes in SERFF 7.10 
 

SERFF Integration Services (industry) 
The second phase of implementation for insurance company web services has been completed. This event 
based service allows insurance companies to retrieve notifications about activity on their filings and retrieve 
data about those filings. Companies interested in more information should email wsreq@naic.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of SERFF 7.10. 
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